
On	April	8,2020,	PACE	Canada	sent	a	wire	transfer	for	CAD$36,264
(approximately	J$3,700,00)	to	the	Early	Childhood	Commission	at	the	Jamaica
Ministry	of	Education	for	disbursement	to	69	Early	Childhood	schools	across	all
Parishes	in	Jamaica.
	
We	know	that	these	funds	will	be	essential	in	this	time	of	the	COVID-19
pandemic,	despite	the	fact	that	all	schools	across	the	island	are	closed.

We	want	to	thank	our	PACE	sponsors	who	continue	to	provide	these	donations
as	we	know	this	is	truly	appreciated	in	support	of	"Helping	Young	Children
Succeed".

Diana	R.	Burke
President	PACE	Canada
www.pacecanada.org

Use	the	link	below	to	submit	your	donation	online	and	get	your	tax	receipt.

You	can	also	send	a	$100	Gift	Box	donation.

CAD$36,264	sent	to	the	Early	Childhood	Commission
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